
As mentioned in my comments on RM-11306, there must be a workable bandplan before we can

open the flood gates.

 

While I find the concept in general a good idea. Without a bandplan, complete chaos on the HF bands

would be the result of this proposal.

 

Again, we need to put the horse before the cart. A bandplan must be the first step.

 

I respectfuly request that this proposal be denied.
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Loveland, Co

 


